[bookmark: _GoBack]Web Meeting, RASS, May 22, 2018, 11AM
Present: Katy Webb, Angela Davis, Dianne Ford, Keeley L’Esperance, Susana Goldman, Kathryn Nesbit, Heidi Buchanan
I. Facebook: not many comments; we can keep posting. We’ll try posting on Wednesdays instead. Several people volunteered for the rest of May and June.
II. Susana reported on PLS Fabulous Fridays Sept 28-Asheville, Oct 5-Central Forsyth County, Oct 12 Main Library New Hanover, Wilmington. Slight change in pricing. Day is broken down into three session times; concurrent sessions. Coming up with topics. Looking for presenters on safety, mindfulness, diversity in books, adult service programming kits, marketing/PR, local history and genealogy, digital literacy and fake news. They plan to work out the list of presenters by June 16. Can RASS help?  We can offer our help; help registering, etc. Susana will reach out to coordinator of the Fabulous Fridays, and offer to find 3 people for the news literacy topic. Possible names included Stephanie Willen Brown, UNC-Chapel Hill, Amy Burns from Central Piedmont Community College, and Heidi Buchanan (Western Carolina) volunteered to do a session in Asheville. If anyone has any other suggestions, they can email Susana.
III. Katy spoke with Georgia Coleman, who is willing to do a webinar on Human-Centered Design. After discussion, decided to ask her to expand a bit on the process and maybe add some reference examples. Katy will contact her and propose an Oct 24 Webinar. This will be our main event for the fall for now.
Katy went to NCLA board meeting; they are going to be communicating with the NCLA via a newsletter. Here’s their first issue http://www.libraryaware.com/2510/Posts/View/f41c2f5b-7a2a-4424-8bf7-9ced03788883?SID=3fe2426c-85d1-4b40-98c1-e97648549d17 

-Submitted, Heidi Buchanan, RASS Secretary

